
CONGRATULATIONS 
ON RECEIVING YOUR GCSE RESULTS!

As soon as we have your results, they will be checked against your course entry 
requirements.

If you have met the required grades, you will receive an email to confirm your place  
at Petroc. 

If you have not met the required grades, or are unsure if you have met the grades, don’t 
panic - just upload your grades as soon as possible, and we will discuss your options when 
you come in for your Enrolment Day.

Every learner will be contacted over the next few weeks to make sure they have  a place in 
September. In the meantime, please go to our ‘Starting in September’ page to check you 
have completed all the other necessary steps to prepare for your course, such as applying   
for transport and the college bursary: petroc.ac.uk/starting-in-september 

Whatever grades you received, we’re really looking forward to welcoming you to Petroc 
in September as you continue your next steps to a happy and fulfilling future and career.

Once you receive your grades, here’s what you need to do next:

1. Log into your myPetroc student account.

2. Type in your GCSE results on the ‘GCSE Results’ tab.

3. Upload a photograph of your GCSE results to your account.

4. If you have problems uploading your results, please email the
photograph to results@petroc.ac.uk.



Here to help

If you haven’t yet applied to Petroc, don’t worry - it’s not too late!

Our North Devon campus is open every day from 9:00am-4:00pm where you can speak 
to a member of our Advice & Guidance Team. 

If you have any queries about starting your course in September, or if you would like to 
apply for a course, please contact us or pop in to see us - we would be happy to help you. 
You can also contact the Advice & Guidance Team by calling 01271 852422 or email 	
guidancecentre@petroc.ac.uk.

Need help logging into your myPetroc student account?

To login to your myPetroc account, you’ll need your student number which we emailed 
to you when you first applied.  

You can log into your myPetroc student account at the top of the Petroc website.

For further help on how to log in, or to reset your password, please visit the ‘Starting in 
September’ page on our website or contact itsupport@petroc.ac.uk.

Enrolment Day

You will be invited to an Enrolment Day before the start of term, where you will meet 
your classmates and lecturers; receive your lanyard and get to know your 
surroundings. 

Enrolment Days will take place on 21 August, 22 August, 26 August, 27 August, 28 
August and 29 August, and we’ll be in touch with more details in the next few weeks.

We’re looking forward to meeting you in September - 
enjoy the rest of your summer and we’ll see you soon! 




